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AWPA Brushing Grade CREOSOTE is high quality creosote
specially refined for brush application in accordance with
Standards of the American Wood Preservers Association.  It can
be applied by brushing, rolling or dipping. Application in
warm weather will enhance the penetration. Care must be taken



to avoid inhaling the fumes. Lumber should be clean, dry and
free of bark. Treated wood has a brown colour. Not recommended
for interior use because of residual odour. Not recommended
for wood to be painted, but wood may usually be painted after
extensive weathering. Not recommended for tents, tarpaulins,
fabrics and ropes. Ready to use.

DIRECTIONS

Apply by dipping, brushing or rolling to clean dry wood free
from all surface deposits such as dirt, paint, varnish,
grease, etc. Dip for 1 to 3 minutes. Brush or roll 2 liberal
coats. Heavy lumber requires longer dipping time. Painted,
sealed or varnished wood must be stripped before application.
Treat all new cuts and trims. Apply 1 liter per 6 to 8 square
meters depending on the porosity of the wood. Drying time:
minimum 1 hour before handling. Wood may be painted after
extensive weathering. Clean equipment with mineral spirits,
then with detergent and water.

PRECAUTIONS

Keep away from children, pets, livestock and foodstuffs. Do
not use near open flame or spark. Protect trees, shrubs and
plants during application. Creosote is toxic to plants
(phytotoxic). Not recommended for greenhouses or for wood that
may be in close contact with living plants. Not to be used for
saunas. During application good ventilation is necessary.
Avoid breathing vapour or mist. Avoid contact of solution with
skin, eyes or clothing. Protective clothing is recommended.
Wear gloves when applying and handling treated lumber. Harmful
or fatal if swallowed. Close container or tank when not in
use. Dispose of empty container safely.

FIRST AID & TOXICOLOGY

In case of skin contact, wash immediately with soap and water
and remove contaminated clothing. If skin irritation occurs
obtain medical attention. In case of eye contact, flush with
plenty of water and obtain medical attention. If swallowed do
not induce vomiting. If patient is unconscious give him air;
call physician or poison control centre. Contains Creosote.
Treat as for phenol poisoning.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to



persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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